
Clyde – enjoyed hallowe’en and Bonfire activities and are still having fun and learning with their Circus 

Topic. Christmas is just around the corner and everyone is beginning to get excited!                            

Lomond – have been working hard on their ’Zac King’ editing lessons and Christmas decorations. 

Christopher is still enjoying playing at his weekly football club.                                                                                                                                        

Nevis  – have been enjoying the story of the ’ Odyssey’ and learning about the monsters Odysseus 

meets!  They are also enjoyng creating seasonla crafts and artwork for the class wall and the Christmas 

catalogue.                                                                                                                                                           

Thistle -   have finished the class novel, Matilda and are looking forward to moving on to the next book. 

Our P7 children are really enjoying using their new iPads to assist their learning.  Dylan has started karate 

lessons and is really enjoying them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                                         

Winter weather 

We aim to have our                     

pupils outdoors as often as 

possible.   Please assist us with this 

by ensuring your child has 

appropriate clothing for our 

‘lovely’ Scottish weather.  We 

hold a small stock of clothes for 

when pupils require a change.  

Please return any clothes lent to 

pupils in order for us to maintain 

this stock.                                            
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Class Christmas Parties will take place on Friday  

18th December. Children may wear party clothes on this day. 
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As always if you                     

require any further information 

please  do not hesitate                     

to  contact Mrs Blair               

(Principal Teacher) on :                                 

0141 892 0813                                      

pantomime 

 

 

We hava purchased an                      

online  pantomime called ‘A Lad 

in Govan’ made by the Pearce 

Institute. We are really looking  

forward to watching this…..   

  “Oh no we’re not”…. ”Oh yes 

we are!” 

 

 

Fuel Zone 

 On Friday 11 December our 

Fuel  Zone will be holding its 

Christmas  Lunch for all staff 

and pupils. Pupils will be asked 

to order their lunch in  

advance to ensure everyone 

gets their choice. (Please 

show your child the menu 

overleaf so he/she is  aware of 

the choices when asked by 

his/her teacher) 

 

Parent council                          

It’s not too late if you wish to join 

our Parent Council just let us 

know.                                        

Contact either the school or the 

Parent Council email address if 

you wish further information or to 

offer your help.                                             

sandwoodparents@hotmail.co.uk 

http://www.sandwood-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/
mailto:sandwoodparents@hotmail.co.uk


 

 

 


